RADCLIFF MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL MINUTES

February 4, 2009
The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met Wednesday, February 4, 2009 at 4:09pm in the Media Center.

Members present included:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Brooks, Connie Abell, Lindsey Garced, Penny Richason, and Cheryl Freeman.

Agenda:  Mrs. Richason made a motion to approve the agenda, Ms. Freeman seconded.

Minutes:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the minutes, Mrs. Abell seconded.

Guests:  Jennifer Hobbs from Personnel attended the meeting.  

Policies:  There were no new policies to discuss.

Planning:  Ms. McGray reported that she had given the faculty some things to work on concerning CSIP.  The faculty will also look at attending the Professional Development sessions that relate to our CSIP.  Ms. McGray has also inquired about the KYCID.  She will be getting information on the program and the possibility of using it for the next school year.

Budget:  The Committee reviewed the monthly reports.  Ms. McGray discussed the possibility of budget cuts for the next school year. 

New Business:  Ms. McGray announced that a new teacher had been hired for the EBD classroom.  Her name is Christiena Megino.

The safe schools audit has been postponed.

The staff is using WIKI to assist in identifying students to help close the gaps.
SACS will be here February 18th and 19th.

Upcoming SBDM Meeting:  March 4, 2009.  Ms. Brooks made a motion to adjourn and Mrs. Richason seconded.  The meeting concluded at 5:00.
